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Sixth Form Newsletter 15/12/23 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had an excellent term in Sixth Form.  Some of the most recent information is 
below.  I hope all the students have a nice break and we will see them back on January 2nd.  
 

Christmas market 
 
One Thursday we had our Sixth Form Christmas market under the 
covered way. We made £228 pound for the charity Me2 Club. 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the running of the 
event.  The Sixth Form were a credit to the school.  

 
UCAS 
 
Once we are back after Christmas, we will continue our push to 
send off the final UCAS applications.  For your information, all 
UCAS applications must be sent by 31st January and personal 
statements must be completed using Unifrog.  Once the 
applications have been complete, the next stage is for students 
to accept their offers and apply for finance.  We will be taking 
students through this process after the holidays. 
 
Year 12 Careers 
 

We have continued to inform our year 12 students of the various career 
pathways available. 
Next term, we will have a number of careers appointments available for 
year 12 and year 13.  We will be asking tutors for names and try to 
provide as many careers appointments as possible. 
 
ARC 

 
After the holidays, ARC will be providing a range of wellbeing services for our Sixth Form 
students.  This will start with an assembly on Wednesday 10th and then fortnightly drop-in 
sessions starting on the same day.  More details are attached. 
 
Parent voice 
 
Along with gathering pupil voice, we feel it is important to gather parent opinions on the 
Sixth Form as well.  Please can you complete the survey linked below: 
https://tinyurl.com/TESFParentVoiceT1 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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